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30th April 2018 

 
 

Dear Parents 
 
 
Local Elections on Thursday 3rd May 2018 
 
 
The lower school building will be used as a polling station for local elections 
on Thursday 3rd May. The lower school building will be closed to pupils in 
Nursery, Reception, Year 1, Year 2, Year 3 and Year 4 on this day.  
 
Upper school will remain open as normal for all pupils in Years 5 and 6 on 
the 3rd May 2018.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Miss E Mills 
Deputy head teacher 
 


